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Project Circle-K at :  9610 Eagle Ranch Rd. Albuquerque, NM 87114

Subject: If your project at: 9610 Eagle Ranch road does not work out, I would be interested in buying the
property.

I approve of your project... but if it does not work out, I would be interested in buying the land.
I own the property east  of it and it would expand my investment 
Richard Dobbs
Managing member,  QMD LLC
Owner of 4349 Irving Blvd. NW, Alb. NM 87114

On 4/23/2024 4:47 PM, Georgia Kofoed wrote:

Hello Mr. Dobbs-
 
Thank you so much for your time on the phone just now.
 
As discussed, CABQ is requesting that Circle K receive your permission to regarding the proposed
construction of a sidewalk and ramp that will be done in front of your property.
 
This work will be taking place along Irving Boulevard, in the northwest corner of your property just to
the south of the Circle K site.
 
I have attached a Site Plan showing the approximate area in front of your property clouded in green.
 
Also attached is an adjacent owner map which shows the approximate area in front of your property,
clouded in green.
 
Please call with any questions.
 
If you agree that Circle K can perform this work in front of your property, please reply in the affirmative
to this email.
 
Thank you!
 
 
 

Georgia Kofoed | Land Development Consultants

Cell | 720.810.3516   Office | 303.717.3305
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